
 

 

SUPERIOR’S MEETING- 15TH & 16TH February 2025 

The Superiors of the Bombay Province gathered at St. Joseph’s Convent Bandra 
on 15 & 16th of February. It was reflection of the profound commitment to the 

growth and spiritual welfare of their congregation. The focus was on the 
upliftment of the community, it is not only a matter of organizational progress but 

also a deeply spiritual moment of renewal and solidarity. 

Spiritual Renewal and Leadership 
Superiors are key spiritual leaders who guide their communities in faith, love, 
and service. It was a moment for spiritual renewal, where they reflect on the 
ongoing work of their communities, reaffirm their mission, and seek ways to 

deepen their service to God and the people they serve. Superiors of different age 
groups often bring with them a wide array of experiences, challenges, and 

insights, and when gathered, they can collectively discern the needs of the 
congregation, inspiring each other to strive for higher standards of holiness, 

charity, and justice. 

One of the primary goals of this meeting is to discuss how to uplift and 
empower the members of their congregation, especially in an increasingly 

complex and challenging world. The evaluated our work in education, 
healthcare, and social service, ensuring that the spiritual and practical 
needs of both the members and the wider community are addressed. 

Superiors have the unique ability to influence the direction of the 
congregation, shaping its approach to social issues like poverty, 

education, and healthcare. They were enriched with various inputs 
sessions and sharing. 

 


